
Charting a New Course to 

ICD-9/ICD-10 Coding Training Program 

from HomeTown Health 

The HomeTown Health ICD-10 Survival Training Program is a 

collaboration of industry experts helping to ensure your  

hospital’s smooth transition to ICD-10 by October 1, 2015.   
 

Services in the 2014-2015 ICD-10 Program include: 

 ICD-10/HIM Webinars: 10am on 3rd Wednesday of each month 
 

 Monthly ICD-10 Implementation Checklist 
 

 ICD-10 Team Development & Training 
 

 ICD-10 Education: 5 tracks of Role-Based Training by HCCS 
 

 ICD-10 Coding Education includes 9 hours of AHIMA accredited 

Clinical Modification (CM) coding education, and 12 hours of 

AHIMA accredited Procedure Coding System (PCS) Coding  

education by Faye K. Henson, RHIA, CCS, AHIMA, Ambassador & 

approved ICD-10-CM trainer with HCCS 
 

 Group discounts on Inpatient and Outpatient Coding Books 
 

 Clinical Documentation Improvement Education and Training  

Resources offered by Annie Lee Sallee, MBA, RHIT, CPC, CPMA, 

AHIMA-Approved ICD-10-CM/PCS Trainer and Revenue Cycle  

Education Specialist, through a 6 part education series 
 

 Revenue Integrity Boot Camp / Healthcare Reimbursement  

Training, March 12-13, 2015, Macon, Georgia (1 attendee covered; 

additional attendees: $295, includes materials) 
 

 Chargemaster training  from Coding Expert Ken Wolfgang, BS, MT

(ASCP), CPC, PCS, CPC-H, FCS, CEO of Chargemaster Care, will 

assist participating hospitals in taking preventive measures to make 

sure chargemasters aren't crippled by the ICD-10 transition during a 

4 part training series and one on ones with each hospital 
. 

 Policy & Procedure and oversight by Morris, Manning & Martin 
 

 Physician ICD-10  Preparation Program online at  

http://hthu.net/physicianicd10 

For further information, please contact: 

Kathy Whitmire, Managing Director 

kfw@windstream.net 

 

Kristy Thomson, Director of Education  

kristy.thomson@hometownhealthonline.com 

Full steam ahead!  
The postponement  

of ICD-10 is not a time to 

pause in preparing for the 

transition. Rather, it gives 

hospitals and providers the 

opportunity to spend one 

more year ensuring they are 

prepared for the change – 

training additional or new 

staff,  reviewing  

complex code sets, and 

testing  facility prepared-

ness.  This program  is  

designed to provide a clear 

course to help improve 

coding practice now, and to 

prevent future drops in  

productivity when the 

change to ICD-10 does  

occur in October 2015.  

 

 

Mark your calendars! 
Sign up deadline for the 

program: September 30 

 

The 2014-2015  

ICD-10 Training  

Program Kickoff  

Webinar:  

October15, 2014 at 10am. 

 
 


